
 
 
 
May 2020 
 
 
Dear Neighbor, 
 
As you would be aware, many nations are in a mandated isolation due to COVID-19. 
On Memorial Day May 25. I am planning to sound Taps at 3 PM after all Americans 
observe a minute of silence for the National Moment of Remembrance. It would be fitting 
to remember those who died in service to our country as well as those who have died of the 
COVID-19 virus and also to honor those who are on the front lines battling the disease  
 
This short event is sponsored by Taps For Veterans. 
 
We are encouraging residents to stand in their driveways at this time to show their 
support. You are urged NOT to gather in any one place. 
 
I really hope you can join us and take a moment to reflect. 
 
We may be isolated, but we can still be united on Memorial Day at 3 PM for our 
National Moment of Remembrance 
 
 
Thank-you 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 


